
                                                                                                                     

In Maths next week, we will be looking at correspondence problems, 

finding out the number of possible combinations there can be for a 

given situation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Multiplication check 

In June 2024, all Year 4 children will take part in a 

multiplication check to test their times table fluency. 

Times tables are fundamental to maths success and 

thus is important that children leave Year 4 feeling 

confident with these. To give your child the best 

possible chance of passing this, please practise using 

Maths Frame, an online activity which mirrors the test 

children will take in June: 

 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477

/Multiplication-Tables-Check  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                       2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed watching our sharing assemblies this week – the children 

had a great time, and we were proud of their effort and performances! In 

English, the children wrote their own historical narratives based on the story, 

‘Viking Boy’ by Tony Bradman. They chose their own characters and their own 

exciting endings. In science, the children constructed their own food chains using 

a range of pictures and labelled these using scientific vocabulary. Our next 

forest session will be on Wednesday 7th February.  

 

Home learning: Our Y4 focus is times tables (ready for our multiplication check 

in June) and reading. To best support your children, please encourage them to 

practise times tables at home whenever possible, as well as reading both with you 

and independently.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

In English next week, the children will be writing recounts about our 

sharing assembly.  

In Spelling, we are looking at spelling words where ‘au’ makes an /or/ 

sound. 

We will also be looking at the spelling of a selection of the Year 3/4 

spelling list.  In Year 4 we will look at list B. The spring 1 spelling 

words are attached with this letter below. 
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Spelling words where ‘au’ makes an /or/ sound.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3/4 Spelling Words 

 



                                                                                                                     
 

 

 

 


